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Request to extend period of approval
This form should be used to request an extension to the period of approval. The form should be submitted to the Secretary to the relevant School Academic Board (SAB). Following SAB consideration, and if approved, the request will be considered by the Learning and Teaching Panel (LTP) on behalf of the Student Experience Committee. 

Important information: The Scottish Funding Council (SFC) requires all provision to be reviewed on a maximum cycle of six years. QMU’s standard approval period for taught and research degree programmes is five years. This means that the maximum period of extension is one year. In the event that a programme is not reviewed within the maximum six year period, approval must be formally requested from the SFC
. 

An extension can only be requested if there are exceptional circumstances. When considering a request to extend the period of approval, SAB and LTP will consider the impact of the postponement on the student experience to ensure the programme remains fit for purpose during the extension.

Requests to extend the period of approval should be submitted as soon as it becomes known that a postponement may be necessary. Normally, this should happen no later than six months before the end of the current period of approval. 

For further information on completing the form, please contact Dawn Martin, Assistant Secretary, Governance and Quality Enhancement
	Name of Programme


	

	Programme Leader
 


	

	Date of validation or most recent review event


	

	Current period of approval


	

	Rationale for requesting extension


	

	Impact on the student experience and mitigating actions – you may wish to consider whether any interim changes are necessary to ensure continued fitness for purpose


	

	Implications for PSRB
 approval/accreditation (may not be applicable) – will it be necessary to submit a separate request to the PSRB?


	

	Implications for linked programmes, for example franchised collaborative provision (will only be applicable for some programmes)



	

	Statement of support from the Head of Division



	

	Other useful information for SAB/LTP



	


��
	� Any such request will be submitted to SFC by the Assistant Secretary, Governance and Quality Enhancement 


��
	� Normally the Programme Leader will complete and submit the form to SAB. 


��
	� If you are unsure about the date and/or current period of approval, GQE can provide details.


��
	� Professional Statutory and Regulatory Bodies
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